
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

17th July 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Student/Parent or Carer 
 
The students in Years 12 and 13 are role models for younger pupils and their standards of 
dress are an important part of the culture of the Associated Sixth Form.  
 
From September 2025 students may choose from 2 options: -  
 
Option 1 - Collared shirt with or without tie or plain polo shirt with smart trousers  
 
Option 2 - Smart top with smart skirt/trousers or dress  
 
Students should wear smart shoes or boots. We would ask that students do not wear 
anything too short or revealing; No t-shirts, cropped tops, loungewear (including hoodies) or 
denim should be worn, and we ask that hair is of a natural colour with no extreme styles or 
colours.  
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
        

      Mrs K Orton      Mr R Tanner Smith 
Assistant Headteacher     Director of Sixth Form  
 


